

SIDNEY SUSSEX COLLEGE

CAMBRIDGE, CB2 3HU

 Sarah Bonnett
 Direct:
 01223 338827

 Bursar
 PA:
 01223 338882

Email: bursar@sid.cam.ac.uk

Mr Steve Blunn To be sent be email

1 June 2018

Dear Mr Blunn

I am replying to your Freedom of Information request to Sidney Sussex College, Cambridge University, which was received on 23 May 2018.

For clarity, below is your original request.

Please provide the number of student beds you are managing for the 2018-19 academic year i.e how much student accommodation is available.

Alternatively please provide the above for the 2017-18 academic year if the latest data is not yet available.

We currently have a pool of 464 student rooms available for 2018-19.

I hope that this answers your questions. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. Alternatively, you can request a review by our FOI Review Officer, Mr Nick Allen nga23@sid.cam.ac.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Sarah Bonnett

Bursar